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Time and practice are essential in the building of any skill!  In our classroom we will work on Daily 5.  The first of these 5 is Read to Self.  Here students have an opportunity to practice reading leveled readers to themselves.  Each student will be working on reading books suited to their individual reading level.  Currently, they are working on building their “stamina” to sustain meaningful reading practices.  Our target goal is for each student to read for a minimum of 20 minutes.  We have reviewed letter sounds: p, n, m, b, f, t, d, s, c, a, and i.  We are focusing on the letter names and the letter sounds.  As we continue this week we will review the rest of the alphabet.





Homework


Students are not being assigned homework yet.  However, students are encouraged to read nightly.  Those students that do not finish their class work will bring it home to complete.  Please return this work the following day in their red folders.  





Math


This week we will continue to work as number detectives in class.  We will work to find the partners that make up a given number.  For example, 2 and 2 make 4 or 3 and 1 make 4.  We refer to this as breaking apart a number.  I have attached a parent letter about break aparts to the newsletter. 





Agendas and Red Take Home Folders





Please check the red folder for important student work or other correspondence.  On the RIGHT side of the folder students will have anything that needs to be addressed at home and RETURNED the next day in the same spot. On the LEFT side of the folder you will find things which can be read and discussed, but left at home.  Please be sure students return this EVERYDAY!  Please use this folder to send any correspondence from you to me.  I see folders and agendas every morning!   Our school rules and expectations are on the back of the agenda.  Please review these with your children.














Mark Your Calendars�


*August  22 – Picture Day


*Sept. 3 – Labor Day, no school 


*Sept. 6 – Murray Open House 


*Can Do Recycling Dates - Aug. 22nd,


Oct. 17th, Jan. 9th, Mar. 6th, May 15th.











We are still learning, modeling, and practicing our procedures for first grade.  








